
Check before
you travel
networkrail.co.uk/agargrove

Plan ahead and

Major engineering work is happening between 
London St Pancras and Bedford, as we make 
improvements to the railway. This means 
significant changes to your journey.

Travelling by  
train this Christmas?

Service changes:�
Saturday 21 to Sunday 29 December 

to/from London St Pancras


